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I urge you to vote against this bill. Diesel pollution is a serious issue in my north 

Portland neighborhood. All of the outdoor surfaces get covered in a black soot. This 

is most likely from diesel pollution from Columbia Blvd and the freight trains. The 

state does.not have any power over the railroads, making a reduction in diesel from 

vehicles crucial for public health. Cancer rates are higher among people in their 

twenties and thirties, and air pollution is likely contributing to this.  


